




 

 

16
th

 of March 

Geneva 

 

Florin Niculescu, 

AB Initio 

 

Dear Florin, 

 

On behalf of FIDIC and ACEG, we wish to offer you our sincere thanks for sharing with all of us your 

valuable time and experience at the recent European Regional Infrastructure Conference in Tbilisi.  

The Conference was a great success, bringing out many important issues impacting on the industry. We 

believe that, thanks to you and other FIDIC experts, everyone is much better informed, not only about 

the new suite of FIDIC contracts, but also their proper use in the marketplace, as seen by engineers, 

lawyers, clients, funders and contractors.  Without the support of people such as you, the conference 

would not have been a success. 

We look forward to working with you again over the coming years, and to your valuable input into the 

activities of FIDIC and the industry. Please note in your diary the 5
th

 Edition of this special conference, 

tentatively taking place also in the second week of March, 2019. This, and the venue, will be advised 

shortly. 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 
Enrico Vink 

FIDIC Managing Director 

on behalf of FIDIC – ACEG organising teams 


